
 

Bóthar an Bhaile Nua, Loch Garman, Y35 AP90 

Newtown Road, Wexford, Y35 AP90  

T +353 1 678 2000 | 1890 44 99 00 

www.gov.ie/decc 

 

Ms Fiona Marshall  

Secretary to the Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee  

United Nations Economic Commission for Europe  

Palais des Nations, Room 429-4  

CH-1211 GENEVA 10  

Switzerland  

 

23 May 2021 

 

Re: Communication ACCC/C/2014/112 

 

Dear Ms Marshall, 

 

Please see attached the comments of the Party Concerned to the draft findings of the 

Aarhus Convention Compliance Committee on the communication referred to above. 

 

I would be grateful if you could confirm receipt.  

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 
 

Orlagh Kehoe 

National Focal Point - Aarhus Convention  


